GEOTRACES Capacity Building (from 2008 annual report to SCOR)
It became evident during the basin planning workshops that many nations with scientists interested in GEOTRACES lack the experience and expertise to collect and process seawater samples free of contamination of certain trace elements.  Consequently, it was decided that a training workshop that included the collection and processing of samples at sea would be a valuable capacity building activity for GEOTRACES.  Chris Measures (University of Hawaii) volunteered to take the lead in seeking support for the workshop, and to host the workshop in Hawaii.  However, despite intense enthusiasm among GEOTRACES SSC members for this capacity building effort, initial requests for support (to the Asia Pacific Network and to the U.S. NSF) have met with discouraging responses.  At this time, the leaders of this effort are searching for alternative sources of funding for the workshop.  

